
Notes From CQBHA/MDL Meeting Jan 2009 
 
 

Present : Dave Wilson  Marina Manager 
Jonathan Saunders Chair CQBHA 

 
 
1.        Dave has been working at the London Boat Show and is just back. 
  
2.        80% of customers taking up the early payment option.   
  
3.        Dave has just put in some new extra recycling bins that take all 

recyclable rubbish no need to separate out. 
  
4.       Dave is still speaking to the council regarding the bridge 

clearance display nearly ready to put forward the proposal to 
Head Office for the funding.   

  
5.        The berthing offer has been a great success with few complaints. 

There have been a limited number of cancelations to date and an 
equivalent number of new berth holders.  There is a significant 
number still to respond. 

  
6.       The marina has been very busy with 3 times the number of boats 

out of the water that we have had in the past.  Dave is of the view 
that this, in the main, was down to the discounted winter offer that 
was put in place and the extended time ashore.  Is this you view? 

  
7.       The dredging was completed on time and on budget, the dredger 

left on the 21st December most boats are back on the berths now 
with just one or two grumbles. 

  
8.        Dave will be at the AGM, Jon Eads (MD MDL) will not be attending.  
  
9.        As ever I would be pleased to get your feedback, comments and 

ideas.  Please e mail me. 

 


